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Dear Families,  
 
We are writing to inform you that our school will be holding a secure schools protocol drill, so that staff 
and students are prepared in case of an emergency. We will be practicing a Lockdown drill. 
 
 
The drill may involve a visit by members of the Hamilton Police Service on Monday, December 12. We 
appreciate the co-operation of our students and staff during the drill.  
 
 
It is also important that we all remain aware of secure schools terminology used in all of Ontario’s 
publicly funded schools.  
 
You can learn more about HWDSB’s approach to secure schools at https://hwdsb.info/secureschools . 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr.McLean and Mrs. Laws 
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